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8th December 2020 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
School Uniform Update 

As you will no doubt be aware, following the snow on Friday, the colder weather is now very much with us 
– I know there has been a significant drop in temperature in recent days whilst on the gate.  However, as 
you will also be aware we are still dealing with the current pandemic and, as part of this, good ventilation 
within the classrooms is key and is one of the key measures in order to reduce the risk of the virus.  With 
this in mind windows will still be open throughout the school day.  Whilst the heating will still be on please 
ensure that you do send your child to school each day with at least a school sweatshirt or cardigan – see 
below for details.  It may also be worth sending them with a school fleece should they have one or at least 
ensuring they wear an additional layer/layers of clothing under their sweatshirts.   
 

Should additional uniform be required, this can be purchased via Nationwide School Uniforms and the 
following items are available.  The uniform information is also on the school's website.   
 

 Boys and Girls School Uniform 
 Purple Sweatshirt or Cardigan 
 Purple Fleece 
 Purple Coat 
 Purple or White Polo Shirt/Shirt/Blouse 
 Grey Trousers, Dress or Skirt 
 Flat Black Shoes 

 

Alternatively, we do have a number of second-hand items available through school – please get in touch to 
check for sizes and availability. 
 

As I’m sure you’ll appreciate our key focus is on ensuring the safety of all and we do appreciate your 
continued support with this. Should you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch 
via the Year Group emails.  
 

Kind Regards, 
 

Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 


